
From: Toni Jean Thompson [mailto:toni.j.thompson@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 12:47 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: no to northern pass 
 
I am writing to voice my opposition to the Northern Pass project.  I am against it because 1) 
the claim of the number of jobs it will create is misleading.  They have taken a 3 year 
construction project and stated that 1person working in one of these jobs for three years is 
3 jobs FAULTY MATH!; 2) The 130 Ft tall towers (which according to the spokesperson will 
be placed every 800 Ft along the 192 mile path = 1267 towers across our state) will dwarf 
everything around them and become an eyesore thus hurting our tourist industry; 3) They 
have stated that burying the line would be too costly but their own spokesperson rested 
that it would only be 1.5-2 times the cost and they aren’t taking into account the cost of 
maintaining the towers and access to them; 4) NH electric consumers will not benefit from 
this, the state is being used as a pass through to get the power to southern New England; 5) 
The Canadian power company is not going to okay or help pay for the cost of this project in 
NH. 
 
Toni Jean Thompson 
toni.j,thompson@gmail.com 
79 Baboosic Lake Rd. 
Merrimack, NH 03054 
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